

## **Harrison Public Library**

## Memo

To:

Mayor Ron Belmont and Members of the Town Board

From:

Galina Chernykh

CC:

Jacqueline Greer, Maureen McKenzie

Date:

3/16/2018

Re:

Request for approval funds transferring

Dear Mayor Belmont and the Members of the Town Board:

I am asking the Town Board to approve the request that \$36,587 be appropriated from the fund balance and transferred into the capital fund to pay the Library's share of the construction of the library garden.

Galina Chernykh, Library Director.